
CoronaVirus/ Covid-19  

St. Michael's House Fundraising Events 

 March/ April - with continual review  

St. Michael's House depends on fundraising for many of its projects and programmes across the 170 

centres. We are very grateful for any generous funding support to our services.  

We do not wish to turn away funding to support our services but Staff and Service Users are priority 

at this time.  

Please observe the following decisions; 

• Internal or External  Planned Fundraising Events in aid of St. Michael's House Units, 

programmes or projects MUST be cancelled or postponed during this uncertain time.  

• Staff and/ or Service Users are not permitted to partake in any group gathering events to 

represent St. Michael's House for any funding presentations/ cheque presentations/  grants 

or otherwise 

• Fundraising events which incorporate any form of group activity or lack of social distancing  

will NOT be acknowledged or advertised or supported by the St. Michael's House fundraising 

office.  

St. Michael's House are so grateful to each and every donor , supporter and friend of our services. 

However, we cannot support any group gatherings in aid of our services during this unprecedented 

time.  

We are grateful for any digital donations to  continually support  our services online- 

https://www.smh.ie/donate/ 

Donate €4, Text  SMH to 50300 

SMH receive a minimum of €3.60. 

Service provider LIKECHARITY 0766805278 

We hope to return to  full action shortly with our full calendar of events.  

All queries - fundraising@smh.ie  

 

Thank you  

Barbara Wiseman 

Head of Communications and Fundraising  

087-9459411 


